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Jack Turner 

Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure 

Locked Bag 5022 

Parramatta NSW 2124 

 

Sent via portal 

 

Re: Advice on Modification Report - SSI-73202481-Mod-1 

 

Dear Jack, 

 

Liverpool City Council was invited to provide comments on the above modification application.  

 

Council provides the following comments; 
 

1. As the proposed modification does not involve any physical works and relies on 
existing supporting infrastructure, we have no comments to provide from a civil 
maintenance perspective. 
 

2. We note that the hazards and risks associated with the repurposed pipeline are below 
the acceptable threshold and are not anticipated to result in additional environmental 
impacts. 

 

Should you require further information or clarification, please feel free to be in contact. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tony Hadchiti 

Austral Delivery Manager 


